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August 16, 1990

!

, ,

Mr. Eddie S. Fuente, Director
Division of Radiological Health
State Department of Health
3150 Lawson Street
P. O. Box 1700
Jackson, MS 39205

i

Dear Mr. Fuente: '

This will confirm a recent conversation with you relating to NRC's visit to
review the Mississippi Radiation Control Program for Agreement Materials. The
visit is scheduled for September 19-20, 1990.

This will be an informal visit to assess the status of your program and to
1

discuss any topics of mutual concern. The usual questions sent to you in
preparation for a full review will not be needed for this visit.

Sincerely, *
,

ORCNAL S!GNED BY ,

RICHARD L WOODRUFF ;

Richard L. Woodruff i

State Agreements Officer

cc: Vandy L. Miller, Assistant Director
for State Agreements Program
State Programs, GPA

bec: $< L. Woodruff ;
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